
 
 

Come and join us! Our church Annual Parochial 

Church Meeting (APCM) will be at All Saints' Church on 
Sunday 21st April following the 10.45am service As part 
of our preparation for this meeting we have to revise our 
Church Electoral Roll – our official membership list.  
 
Anyone wishing their names to be included on our 
Electoral Roll and who, where necessary, has worshipped 
with us during the previous six months, is welcome to 
complete an application form for inclusion on the 
Electoral Roll by 31st March The forms are available in 
church from 10th March. A copy of the revised Electoral 
Roll will be displayed at All Saints' Church on 7th April for 
the two weeks leading up to the APCM.  

 
The APCM is an important event in our church calendar.  
 
We review the year past, receive the accounts from our treasurer and elect our Churchwardens and 
members of the Parochial Church Council. The APCM is an opportunity for us to thank God for what he 
has done and for what he continues to do in us and through us, and to express our appreciation to those 
who have done the bulk of the hard work in running our church.  
 
Our Ministry team with the Churchwardens, Treasurer and PCC members have worked very hard this 
year and we would value your attendance on 21st April as we present our reports to you and look 
towards to our future together. 


